
RAYMOND SCHOOL DISTRICT POLICY - JLCFA 
 

Feminine Hygiene Products 
 

The District shall make tampons and sanitary napkins available at no cost in all gender neutral 
bathrooms and bathrooms designated for females located in each middle school and high school within 
the District.  
 
The Superintendent may implement any rules or procedures appropriate to implement this policy. The 
Superintendent should also designate personnel to explore the availability of and pursue any grants or 
partnerships available to satisfy the costs associated with this policy.  
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